## **Dwayne Fisher**

From: joenie webster (joeniewebster@sbcglobal.net)

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2010 10:30 PM

To: dnafisher@sbcglobal.net Subject: Neighbors personal agenda

Dear Duane:

I am writing this email in response to your recent phone call regarding our neighbor's inquiries about your home. Apparently, they have complained about the location and/or modification of a recent modular home on YOUR property. Whether this was a modular home, or a well house that had to be moved because of a variance in property lines, or a fence for a vinyard...etc....this is your property, Duane, and what you do on your property is your business. This is not a HOA community, where you have to get your neighbor's approval to improve your land or lifestyle.

I am sick and tired of homeowner's that have too much time on their hands and do not have anything else to do other than to disturb or affect the lives of there so-called "neighbors" to make their own lives interesting.

I would like to conclude by saying that I am not one of those neighbors that would prohibit the people around me from making their homes and environment a better place for our community. If there is anything more that I can do for you, in this cause to elimanate further control of this situation, please let me know.

Sincerely.

Sean P. Moran 7090 Sheer Bliss Road Somerset, CA 95684 (530) 409-8768